
 

   

 

                               20.09.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     This week, we successfully completed the July monitoring audit conducted by Bureau Veritas. 
 
Based on the results of the above-mentioned audit: 
 

• At the time and place of the audit, the production situation at CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION 

UKRAINE PJSC was stable, with production and shipment of products to customers 

proceeding in normal mode. 

• No factors were detected during the audit that could significantly affect the operation of 

the enterprise. 

 
 
     Currently, our operations are running smoothly, supported by stable energy and water 
supplies which allow us to operate without any disruptions. Our equipment across all 
departments is functioning optimally, with no recorded issues, ensuring that our production 
lines are as efficient as ever. Furthermore, the Centravis team is showing remarkable 



 

   

 

dedication and motivation, fully equipped to meet and overcome any challenges that come 
our way. 
  
    Thank you for your ongoing support and collaboration. We look forward to continuing our 
journey together, achieving new milestones, and exploring innovative opportunities that 
benefit us all. 
 

Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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